
Newcomer Club Meetings 
 
The Newcomer Club of the Foothills has a General Meeting the first 
Tuesday of the month (except during the months of June, July and 
December) at which nonprofit organizations are allowed to have an 
information table set up from 9:00 am until 10:00 am. They meet at the St. 
Mark United Methodist Church in Seneca. America’s Boating Club1 - 
Golden Corner Lakes sets up a table that advertises our club in general 
and our upcoming America’s Boating Course. 
 
If you plan to attend this Newcomer Club meeting, be sure to stop by our 
table. If you are a member of our boating club, we could always use your 
help in representing our club at this meeting. 
 
You can contact me at public.relations@abclubgcl.org to let us know you plan to stop by or to 
help out. 

                                                           
1  America’s Boating Club is a registered trademark of the United States Power Squadrons, Inc. 
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